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We always try to be 
respectful, caring and safe 
and we enjoy welcoming 
new friends to our school!  
Congratulations to the 
children who were noticed by 
our school leaders this week 
for representing our school 
values in the classroom and 
in the playground. 

Big Life Club is our school program which 
builds and develops resilience, a postive 
attitude and growth mindset strategies. The 
students in the group workshop each Monday 
with their Big Life Journal, which they take 
home to complete with their chosen ‘Buddy’. 
Ms Moore has been engaging the group in 
some innovative tasks and experiences.Well 
done Big Life Club and don’t forget your 
journals for Monday!   

Year 6 have been busy working 
with talented local mural artist, 
Jenni Bourke this week. They 
have designed and are now 
painting a collaborative mural to 
be presented at our presentation 
evening on Tuesday 15th 
December. We can’t wait for the 
big reveal! 

It was a warm day in the Dhananj 
kitchen today! Tacos were on the 
menu which were enjoyed by the 
whole school in the sunshine. 
Followed by rhubarb (from our 
garden) and apple crumble! 
 
P&C were unable to have a formal 
meeting on Tuesday due to insufficient numbers. We are hoping to see 
more parents who are able to attend our next meeting on Friday 11th 
December here at school. Your input is valued and essential in ensuring 
that our school planning is collaborative and reflects the priorities of the 
school community. Central Tilba School P&C drive this little school 
that does BIG things!  
Together we can Connect, Succeed and Thrive! 
Tania Hextell (Principal)  

Term 4, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday is Kitchen Garden 
Day! Remember to bring a 
gold coin for our weekly 
feast! 
 

November 
 
Thursday 26th 

Kinder Transition  
 

3-6 Overnight Excursion to 
Merimbula 
Friday 27th  
Book club orders due 
 

December 
 
Tuesday 1st 
Year 6 NHS Transition 
Thursday 10th 
2-6 School Sleepover 
Friday 11th 
P&C 
Talent Show Assembly 
Tuesday 15th 
Presentation Night  
 
Wednesday 16th 

FUN Day 
Last day of Term 4, 2020 
 

CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-    
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Website: https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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Years 3/4/5 have been learning and rehearsing their song 
ready for presentation night. They break into instrumental 

groups for guided support with Ms Low and Sophia 
before coming together at the end of their lesson. The 
sound coming out of the Music Room drew me down 

there- it was so beautiful! 

Year 2 are transitioning into the 
Barranguba class nicely! This week 

we watched the First Nations 
Bedtime Stories “ The Bat at Wurre” 
and completed some chalk artworks 

inspired by the story. 
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